
Energy Division Data Request #1 
Advice Letter 3754-E

March 18, 2011

Subject: Energy Division data request for additional information for Advice Letter (AL) 3754-E, 
which concerns PG&E’s request for approval of a power purchase agreement (PPA) with 
Vantage Wind Energy, LLC and a firming and shaping agreement with Powerex.

Please provide a detailed response no later than close of business on Monday, March 28,2011 
to Cheryl Lee. If you have any questions related to the data request they should be directed to 
Cheryl Lee 415-703-2167; cnl@cpuc.ca.gov.

1. Provide updates for the following areas:

a. Online date - what is the current estimated online date (or if it has come online, what 
was the online date)

b. Project milestones - what is the current status of the “Plant Ready for Operation” and 
“Interconnection Complete” milestones which are listed on page A8 of Confidential 
Appendix A.

c. Permitting - what is the current status of the Water Permit and Storm Water 
Discharge Permit and Boiler Operation Permit

d. Interconnection

i. Has an interconnection agreement been signed? If no, what is the current 
anticipated date? If yes, when was it signed?

ii. AL 3574-E estimates interconnection will occur in Q2 of 2011. Is this the 
current estimate for project interconnection

e. Full capacity deliverability status (FCDS) - what is the current status of the project’s 
achieving FCDS

2. Provide information regarding water use:

a. What is the secured water source?

b. What is the estimated water use for the facility?
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